OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DISTRICT 1 * 1885 NORTH MCCULLOUGH ST. * LIMA, OHIO 45801 * (419) 222-9055
JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR * JERRY WRAY, DIRECTOR * KIRK SLUSHER, P.E., DISTRICT DEPUTY DIRECTOR

April 14,2016

AT&T
130. N. ERIE, FLR 2
TOLEDO, OH 43604

RE: HAN 75-14.39 PID 87005
Utility Clear Date

ATT: ROB FEY

This letter is to inform you that the Ohio Department of Transportation is issuing a utility clear
date of December 31, 2016 for all utilities within the construction limits of this project. Please
submit your relocation plans and have your facilities moved by this date. If you do not meet this
date and ODOT incurs any added costs due to your failure to relocate in a timely manner. ODOT
may issue an “Obstruction Removal Notice” and the utility may be charged for the delay costs.

Should you have any questions, please call at any time (419) 999-6843 or (419) 549-6584.

Respecttully,

Kirk Slusher, P. E.
District Deputy Director

P UG | nohoust

Duane Hackworth
District Utility Relocation Technician
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